
Notice 

Date : 14-08-2023 

This is for general information to all the Faculties, Non-teaching staff 

and students of Sontali Anchalik College, that all are informed to attend 

the college on 15-08-2023 at 7.00 A.M. due to Independence Day 
Celebration positively at college premises. 

Vice Principal 
Sontali Anchalik Gollege Vce Prhmcipa Sontall Anchatlk Collego 
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